NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB NEWSLETTER
August 2010 Issue

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday August 5™, 2010 at
7 PM (doors open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield,
see our web site www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. The program for this month
will be a Seated Dollars given by Jack Denton.

I have also been informed that the Raffle prize this month will be a 1945-D Mercury
dime in an NGC MS-65 slab.

SNACKS — No one has volunteered to bring snacks in August.

COIN of the MONTH - Silver Washington Quarter. (A nice, no problems, coin that
you, as a collector, would like to have, would be appreciated).

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the
featured coin of the month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a
ticket in the drawing and your coin goes into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the
winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured.

SHOW and TELL - bring some interesting item from your collection that you would
like to show the members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on.

Last month's meeting was held on July 1*. We had 15 members signed in on the
attendance sheet. Please remember to sign in when you arrive and put your chip in the
can for the door prize drawing.

MINUTES - President Dave F., called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm.

Dave reviewed the upcoming coin shows for July.

Dave reminded members of the Coin of the Month, the Raffle item, and the evenings
Coin Quiz.

Dave indicated he had some issues of Coin World and the current Numismatist available
for club members.

Dave also discussed the recently announced lawsuit filed by PCGS against a number of
“Coin Doctors”

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes of the last meeting.

Michael T. gave the Treasurers report and stated we have $1278.45 in the club account. A
motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. (Remember that any
adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to view it at
the meeting.)

Old Business

Steve L. indicated that he had some of the Yellowstone quarters. Cost $0.40 each.
No new information on the Coin Fair.

Dave F. indicated that he had tried to contact the Lady with a collection, but had not
heard back from her.



There is no news on looking for a new meeting place.

Dave indicated that he is seeing a regular listing of the club meetings in the Broomfield
Enterprise.

Dave F. expressed he still could use help on Program topics and people to give programs.
Contact Dave with any ideas or offers of help. Stuart volunteered to give a program in
November.

New Business
Stuart R. indicated he has some 2010 Sac Dollars, both P and D, available for face value.

SHOW & TELL
There was no Show & Tell in July.

COIN QUIZ
There was a coin quiz on Saint-Gaudens. Your secretary can’t find his notes on who the
winner was, be he thinks it was John B.

PROGRAM - The program was a video presentation on the life of Augustus Saint-
Guadens done by Robert Pedolsky.

The “Coin of the Month”. Foreign coin was the Coin of the Month. Katri N. won a pot of
10 coins.

Door prizes and Raffle winners were;

The Door prize: A 1990 Mint set was won by Joe G.

A second Door prize: A Dansco Washington Quarters Book (63-98) was won by Robb N.
The Raffle prize: 2010 Silver Eagle was won by Dave F.

A quick Auction was held following the meeting.

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you
would like to bring them.

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the September 2010 meeting, or any other
future meetings.

Upcoming Coin Shows

August 21% D&F Coin Show
Jefferson County Fairgrounds (Exhibit Hall)
15200 West 6" Ave.
Golden, CO



9:00am to 5:00pm
Contact David Fox (303) 290-6138
or go to www.d-fcoins.com

Northside Coin Club Officers and Directors for 2010

President Dave F.
Vice President Stuart R. *
Secretary Mark H.
Treasurer Michael T. *
Director #1 Wayne W. *
Director #2 Steve L
Director #3 Dave Wi. *

* Indicates that this persons’ term expires at the end of 2010.

Secretary’s Editorial Page

(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers)

No editorial this month.

If you would like to submit an article to be used in the Secretary's Editorial Page, just
email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org .




